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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Commissioner,

I’m an investor as well as a part time currency trader. Like everything else, a person must be responsible
for his/her own action. Managing risk, whether at crossing the street or in investing/trading, is the
responsibility of an individual but not the government regulations. Therefore, I strongly oppose reducing
the current leverage 100:1 to 10:1. Thank you.


